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Welcome to our last newsletter 

from Primary 2A. I cannot believe 

we are into our last term already!  

We have been very busy since we 

returned after the Easter Holidays. 

Read about some of what we are 

planning to do this term. 

 

What we will be learning… 

Numeracy: This term we will be learning 

and sequencing numbers to 100. We will 

be improving our tens and units knowledge. 

We will be learning and counting with 

money. We will be improving our mental 

maths strategies using our addition and 

subtraction skills. We will be learning our 2 

times tables and understanding about 

simple division. 

Literacy: We will be learning new sounds 

during Early Intervention. We will be 

improving our fluency and expression within 

our reading. We will be practising the 

reading & spelling of our key words. 

Writing will focus on using more of our 

imagination and using interesting adjectives 

to describe things.  

Class topic:  This term we will be learning 

all about mini beasts. We will be delving 

into the world of creepy crawlies and 

discovering all kinds of interesting facts 

about them!!  

 : 

Zumba Night Jan 27th  

Dress in Red Day Fri 12th Feb 

February holiday  

Parent Council  

Homework 

Homework will still be issued on a Monday. 

Please ensure it is returned on a Thursday. 

It is expected your child will practise their 

reading and key words every night. Maths 

and Phonics homework will also be issued.  

Gym days are still on a Monday for 

outdoor and a Thursday for indoor. The 

weather will hopefully improve this term! 

Please provide an outdoor gym kit. 

IMPORTANT DATES : 

27/4/16 – Parent Council Meeting 

2/4/16 – 4/4/16 May Day holiday 

5/5/16 – Election Day – school closed  

23/5/16 – May holiday 

 

 

 

 


